
 

 NW Regional Delivery Partner (RDP) 
for the 2022/23 
Trust and School Improvement Offer (TSIO)  

Welcome to the seventh North West Regional Delivery Partner (RDP) update from the Great Heights Academy Trust team as 
part of our contracted work to match and monitor system leaders for the current Trust and School Improvement Offer (TSIO) 
for 2022/23. 

This and future newsletters plus other TSIO information/guidance can be found on our RDP webpages. 

This TSI offer is a core aspect of a sector-led School Improvement strategy and the Department of Education’s work with 
schools and trusts through the RSC regional teams. As the contracted body supporting the matching of System Leaders in the 
NW, we will be your first point of contact during matching and when matched - a.bennett@greatheightstrust.org.uk 

Kindest regards 

Amanda Bennett OBE 

In this TSIO newsletter: 

1. Update to ‘TSIO for 2022 to 2023 - Guidance for system leaders’  
 

Update to ‘TSIO for 2022 to 2023 - Guidance for system leaders’ 

System Leaders who have been deployed to support schools as part of the 2022-2023 TSIO programme should be aware of 
an important recent update to the guidance that has previously been shared. In particular, within the ‘Additional Support 
Elements’ section, please see the update regarding National Leaders of Governance: 

Additional support elements 

National Leaders of Governance (NO LONGER AVAILABLE) 

IMPORTANT UPDATE 05/05/2023 

National Leaders of Governance programme closed. 

In light of the above please do not refer any schools or trusts for an NLG deployment. 

Strong governance remains a core pillar of the department’s vision for ensuring quality in the school 
system. 
Please refer to the Governance hand book located here: 
Governance handbook and competency framework - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

 

 
 

Regular Updates on the TSIO 

We hope you, your colleagues and those you work in partnership with find this newsletter supportive of your work. You can 
find copies of previous and future editions on our RDP pages on the Great Heights website. 

Thank you for your continuing support, the Great Heights Academy Trust Regional Delivery Partner (RDP) Team 
 

NW Lead Representative – matching and monitoring Amanda Bennett a.bennett@greatheightstrust.org.uk 

Communications 
& Administration 

Nicola Foulkes 

Jane Woodcock 

n.foulkes@greatheightstrust.org.uk 

j.woodcock@greatheightstrust.org.uk  

Regional Delivery Co-ordinators – will contact you 
when a proposed match is approved 

Jonathan Johnson 

Tessa Mason 

Dani Worthington 

johnsonj@westlakesmat.org.uk  

t.mason@greatheightstrust.org.uk 

d.worthington@greatheightstrust.org.uk 
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